
Dear Residents, Family and Friends, 

A very warm welcome to our newest 

residents, Dixie K., Joseph C. and Stephen 

G., who joined us in September.  

Please join us on Oct. 2nd at 9 AM for a 

day trip to Crater Lake! We will spend the 

day enjoying the outdoors. Pioneer Village 

will be providing sack lunches. It may get 

“chilly,” so make sure to dress warm! 

Also, on Oct. 15th at 11:30 AM we will be 

hosting our Oktoberfest. Please join us for 

live music by The Rogue Valley Sauerkrauts. We will be serving 

brats, sauerkraut, and pretzels with cheese. We will also enjoy 

beer tasting for those who are interested.  

Residents and staff are encouraged to wear their Halloween 

costumes for The Costume Ball on Oct. 25th at 3 PM and all day 

on Halloween, Oct. 31st.  

“Autumn… The years last, loveliest smile.”  -William Cullen 

 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Beondi Hewson, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

David B.: October 1 

Maxine D.: October 4  

Lou M.: October 12 

Elsie C.: October 12 

Ann S.: October 21 

Lynda W.: October 22 

Dan H.: October 22 

Linda M.: October 24 

Vince C.: October 29 

Fern S.: October 31 

Preston B.: October 1 

Aaron A.: October 18 

Kysin K.: October 19  

Lindsey B.: October 26 

Sendy R.: October 29   

This past month, we did a “Get to Know 
your Neighbors” pet display showcasing 
past and present Pioneer Village pets. 
Both residents and staff submitted 
photos of their animals with a slogan to 
sum up their pets personality. A resident 
known as “Keeper Dan” came up with 
the idea and worked with local vet clinics 
and pet shops to bring them in on the 
fun.  The display brought many smiles to 
residents. Thank you, Dan!! 

Dan 

As Employee of the Month, we would 
like to recognize Kristen for her 
dedication and commitment to our 
residents. She puts 110% into her job to 
ensure that our residents are well taken 
care of. Kristen advanced from Caregiver, 
Med Tech, and Wellness Coordinator to 
Wellness Director in just ONE year!! She 
recently volunteered to go Idaho to help 
out a sister community. Kristen is an 
absolute rockstar. Thank you, Kristen, for 
all that you do!! 

Kristen, Wellness Director  

At right: 
Norma and Mary 
made pumpkin wreaths. Autumn is 
the best time for doing crafts with 
friends! 

Above: Healthy residents are happy 
residents. We have a variety of exercise classes from Tai Chi, Balance 
Class to Chair Yoga. Come join us for the fun! 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 

At left and below: We ended 
summer with a bang with our 
Annual Luau. Sara served a 
beautiful Polynesian-themed 
lunch. We enjoyed music 
from Hawaiian native Sonni 
K., and a hula dancing  
performance. 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Crater Lake Day Trip  
October 2nd, Wednesday  
We will be spending the 

day at Crater Lake. A sack 
lunch will provided. 
Make sure to dress 

warm. We will return in 
the afternoon.  

 
Oktoberfest 

October 15th, Friday 
We will be celebrating 
with entertainment by 

the Rogue Valley 
Sauerkrauts, German in-

spired food and beer 
tasting. 

 
Costume Ball 

October 25th, Friday We 
will have a gift  

basket awarded for the 
best costume contest. 
Also, we will celebrate 

with Halloween-          
inspired foods and  

beverages. 


